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Passage of this measure would reduce the quality of care for patients rather than 

expanding it. Physical Therapy and Acupuncture are both valuable medical practices 

but remarkably different disciplines. The "dry needling" process without connection to 

the greater practice of Acupuncture would reduce the efficacy of treatment options 

and weaken our medical referral community. Please consider NOT advancing this bill 

and renew your efforts to seek feedback from practitioners of Acupuncture before 

considering measures like this in the future.  


